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1. BCOS met for an extraordinary meeting to review the proposed tuition rates for the 

Masters of Nursing program.  D. Murnaghan, Dean, School of Nursing, presented 

domestic and international tuition recommendations for this new program.  BCOS 

approved motion to recommended tuition rates, as proposed, to the President and 

Board of Governors for approval.   

  

  

  
  

 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 

 
Next BCOS meeting is December 13, 2016 

 
 


